
Friday 3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for supporting NSPCC Number Day today, I will let you know next week 
how much we have raised. 

Choir – We had a wonderful time at the Young Voices concert on Tuesday.  The 
children behaved and participated beautifully, it was a really fabulous experience.  
Please note that now the concert is over, the choir will be having a break from now 
until the Summer term.  

Trip to Manchester Crown Court – On Monday some of our Year 5 and Year 6 
pupils will be going on a trip to learn about the course of Justice Greater Manchester 
Police Museum. 

Tuesday 7th February is Internet Safety Day, the children learn about e-safety as 
part of the computing curriculum but we will do some extra activities to mark this 
annual occasion. 

  

Celebration Assembly – The following children received  certificates in this 
afternoon’s assembly: 
 

  Achievement Francis Factor 

Reception   

Year 1   

Year 2   

Year 3   

Year 4   

Year 5   

Year 6   

Headteacher's 
award 

  

  

As always, please contact the school office with any queries, (please note the school 
office hours are 8.15am-4pm) via our email contact@st-
johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk. 

  

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 
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